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On January 5, 2011, Chairman Sheila Bair and I met with Morgan Stanley representatives 
James Gorman, President and CEO, and Ruth Porat, Chief Risk Officer.  Among the 
issues discussed were capital requirements and limits on proprietary trading under the 
Volcker Rule (Section 619 of the Dodd-Frank Act). 
 


